Dear President

As this is the year that the Apia Club celebrates its 35th Anniversary of its foundation as a Soccer Club, we feel that we should celebrate it in a very special way with all the community.

To commemorate this memorable and important date the Ladies Committee of the Apia Club are proud to be organising a special luncheon "Pranzo dell'amicizia" to be held on Tuesday 16th of October, 1990. The cost of the luncheon will be \$12 a person which will include a three course meal drinks music and of course an exciting floorshow to conclude the day. The day will begin at 10.30am till about 4pm.

We have extended this invitation to all local social groups in Sydney, Woollongong, Newcastle, Goulbourn Canberra etc... to participate. As you might already know the Apia Club*is situated in a most magnificent and relaxing location near the water at 38 Frazer Street, Leichhardt.

On behalf of the Ladies Committee I thank you for your attention and time and hope that you accept our invitation. I am sure we will enjoy a most memorable day together and have the opportunity to meet and see each other more often in the near future.

For further information about the day or reservations contact the Apia Club on 810 0187. The Vice President of the Ladies Committee Gina Labbozetta on 799 9444. The secretary Rosy Cantali on 744 2995, Mena Calabria 743 5491, Gina Bartolin 550 9043 Tita Volpato 601 2178 Bianca Zuccolotta 735 491 and Mamma Lena 709 2034

Thanking you

MAMMA LENA ...
PRESIDENT